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Pictured aboard Marine 1 off the coast of Compo Beach from left to right Nate Bernstein; Esther 
Bernstein; Doug Bernstein; Melissa Bernstein; Howie Friedman, PAL Trustee; Ned Batlin, PAL President. 

The Westport PAL is proud to announce Melissa & Doug, LLC will once again sponsor our annual 
fireworks display on Monday, July 3rd, 2017 (Rain date Wednesday, July 5th 2017). The Westport PAL 
would like to thank Westporters Melissa and Doug Bernstein for their continued support of the 
Westport Police Athletic League. The First Family of Fireworks, The Grucci’s, will be providing the 
fireworks for our 61st Fireworks Show. Tickets will go on sale Thursday, June 1st, 2017 and can be 
purchased at the Westport Police Department, 50 Jesup Road and the Westport Parks and Recreation 
Office, 260 Compo Road South in Westport. Ticket sales are limited and are on a first come first serve 
basis. Tickets are $35.00 per car and once tickets are sold out, shuttle passes from Longshore will be 
available for purchase.  
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